
Good evening everyone 
 
A SOCIOLO-GER CAN BEEE WHAT MO-RE PERHAPSSSS TEACHER????? 
 
Brincadeiras a parte, Dá pra começar de novo?  
 
Good evening everyone                                                                           
 
 Ever since we were young, people told us “enjoy your school time, it is 
the best time of your lives” // but we never thought this day would come, and so 
thinking we knew it all we ignored the advice // of course we enjoyed, but we 
never thought that one day we wouldn’t come back the next day. 
 

If we look back to preschool and elementary when our only worry was to 
remember the days we had playground // or to Middle School when our 
objective was to seem mature even when we weren’t // or even to our freshman 
year, when we wore our brand new blue shirts in the hall// it feels like just 
yesterday. 

 
Today we start a new phase of our lives //Many of us will go across the  

globe and all that we’ll have left, are the memories // So thankfully we were able 
to write such a great story here. 

 
On behalf of all graduates, we just have to say thank you for all these 

great years we’ve had at OLM.  We would like to thank our parents for choosing 
this school // to thank our teachers, for shaping us academically // to thank the 
school and all the staff members, for taking care of us and making us who we 
are today // and of course, to thank fate for bringing us together. 

 
It is extremely hard for each one to overcome their difficulties, but in 

some way, OLM was able to prepare us to do so // Life is full of challenges, but 
we were able to overcome them and get where we are // But the most important 
thing we learned with all of this, was to help each other. // Because, as we all 
know “together we are stronger” // There is not a single person here, that did not 
face a problem throughout these years // but, what matters is that we were able 
to face it together and learned to support each other // Our time here as Class 
of 2018, won’t be remembered for grades // neither for our beauty // but for the 
good memories that we leave for each one. // Class of 2018, it was an honor to 
spend these years by your side and thank you for everything, I love you all. 

 
Now we would like to call to teachers that were very important for our 

journey // we would like to call to the stage, Beth Barros e Marisa Menezes. 
 
Thank you both for this wonderful speech, we all thank you for every word  // 
Also, every year we receive a yearbook // and this book is dedicated to 
someone // to tell us more about to whom this year’s yearbook was dedicated, 
we would like to call Sofia Westerberg and Sofia Grael.  
 



Congratulations girls for the beautiful speech and for all the hard work you guys 
put in throughout the year to produce a book that is going to be so important to 
us. // Now we will show a short video to tell our story. 
 
As we said before, we are only the people we are today because several 
people helped us get here. // To acknowledge the importance of these people 
we brought a surprise to some of the people who were most present on our day 
to day.// 
 
Off course we couldn’t forget some of the other people, that even though we 
didn’t have direct contact with them, // be it because they work in the kitchen, 
the entrance or are part of the staff // we know that you all were essential in 
making everyday we spent here possible// we would like to thank you for 
everything that you’ve done. Thank you from the bottom of our hearts.  
 
Before we finish,// we would like to invite two students to the stage with a small 
surprise from the National Honor Society// please, Gabriella Nothaft e Isabela 
Lopes. 
 
Thank you all for you patience, now Dr. Lyndaker will say final words. 
 


